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Mail-in voting is one of the greatest privileges we are afforded here in Oregon and 

one that I am unwilling to part with. With the ability to mail in my vote, I have a 

chance to sit down and research the candidates and measures being proposed and 

really consider my options. Also, voting by mail allows me to exercise my right to vote 

even with my busy work schedule. I find the idea of that being taken away from me to 

be regressive and undemocratic. 


